[Insert your name and address details here]
[Date]
[bookmark: _hyqxe575vqxi]Urgent need to invest in nature-friendly farming 
Dear [insert your MP’s name here],
I am writing for your support in the upcoming Comprehensive Spending Review, which will have implications for Scotland’s agricultural transition. I urge you to support a budget settlement that enables the farming sector in Scotland to transition to a more resilient, nature-friendly farming system. Farmers are on the frontline of climate change and nature loss, and the way we support farming now will shape the future of food production and our environment.
Nature-friendly farming is part of the solution. Farmers who work with nature help to protect our soils, clean our water, restore wildlife, and produce healthy food for us and future generations.  
But they need long-term support to continue this vital work.
The Budget is an important moment and I want to see:
1. No reduction to Scotland’s block grant – allowing the Scottish Government to maintain crucial agricultural funding and develop new rural support schemes.
2. Multi-year budget settlement – Budget allocations should provide certainty until the end of this Westminster Parliament’s term, enabling farmers to plan and invest in long-term sustainable practices.
3. Greater investment in nature-friendly farming – Investing in nature-friendly farming in Scotland must be recognised as essential to unlocking wide-ranging benefits for food production, biodiversity, climate resilience, and rural communities.
Please champion these issues in your role as my Member of Parliament in Westminster and write to Rachel Reeves to highlight the importance of investing in a resilient farming future.
This letter might help you. 
I look forward to your response.
Yours sincerely,
[Insert your name here]

